



Dear school champion

Congratulations on achieving your TfL Travel for Life accreditation!

Thank you for being a part of the programme and working hard to reduce car use, improve safety and increase walking and cycling in the Capital. You and your school community have contributed to making our city's air cleaner and our streets safer, and your work as School Champion is inspiring the green leaders of our future.

This year we have reached the amazing milestone of 1000 gold accredited schools in London. This means that a third of all schools in our city have now achieved gold.

Your school is part of a growing partnership improving the daily lives of over 600,000 children and their communities. Together, we're enhancing air quality, supporting biodiversity, and making streets safer for everyone.

As the new academic year begins, there are plenty of free events and resources to support your continued efforts. Visit travelforlife.tfl.gov.uk to find out more.

Thank you

The TfL Travel for Life team